March 21, 2025
Re: Request For Proposals — Sound Panels 3.14.2025

The Greenville Arena District would like to thank all companies that submitted proposals
for the above-mentioned RFP. This communication serves as notice the contract has been
awarded. After careful review of all submitted proposals, the contract has been awarded to
Sports Facility Acoustics, Inc.

The Greenville Arena District greatly appreciates your interest and hopes you continue to
review all potential business opportunities with us.

Sincerely,

LA

Adam Lambright

Director of Finance & Administration



